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I n s i d e  t h e  I s s u e
GRADUATING IN DECEMBER?
PLANNING TO WORK IN THE
U.S. AFTER GRADUATION? 

December graduates applying for OPT should attend one of the
Post-Completion OPT Information Sessions for detailed
instructions on the OPT application process. More information
about OPT can be found on ISO's myCharger page. 

CHEER ON THE
CHARGERS!
Did you know that there are 14 international
student players and one international graduate
assistant coach on the New Haven Chargers
men’s soccer team? That’s about half the team! If
you love “football”, come out and
see international style soccer at Kathy Zolad
stadium and support your fellow
international students as you cheer on our very
own Chargers! The team is currently 1-1 as they
start the season. The next home game is on
Tuesday, September 17th vs. Nyack at 7pm. You
can find the full schedule at
https://newhavenchargers.com/

Sophomore midfielder Alvaro Ezpeleta #10 from Spain. 



UPCOMING
EVENTS 

2019 FALL CAREER
FAIR EXPO
Hosted by Career Development
Center
Wednesday, September 18th
1:00- 4:00 PM
Beckerman Recreation Center

ANNOUNCEMENT FROM
THE INTERNATIONAL
STUDENTS ASSOCATIONNAVRATRI GARBA

FESTIVAL*
Community event in New Britain
Saturday, September 14th
6:30 PM- Midnight
New Britain Football Stadium
(Free bus transportation provided
from UNH. Contact
isc@newhaven.edu to sign up. 
*Not a UNH sponsored event)

GRAD DAY OUT AT
THE BIG E!
Hosted by Graduate Student Services
Friday, September 20th
Bus leaves at 8:30 AM, Returns at 5
pm
$5 for Grad Students, $12 Guests 
Tickets on Eventbrite

The ISA will have weekly meetings on Tuesdays at
6:30 PM in the Faculty Dining room in the Bartels
building. All are welcome! 
 
The ISA will be hosting many events this fall.
Save the date and we hope you will join us!
Contact isa@newhaven.edu if you have questions. 

Thursday, September 26th
8-9:30 PM, BSAC

INTERNATIONAL 
JEOPARDY

MENTAL HEALTH
COPING
MECHANISMS 
Thursday, October 10th
8-9:30pm, BSAC

ORIGAMI
EXTRAVAGANZA

THIRSTEA
THURSDAY

Thursday, October 24th
8-9:30pm, BSAC

Thursday, November 7th 8-
10pm, Student
Dining

DID YOU KNOW?

ANNOUNCEMENT FROM
THE CHINESE STUDENT
AND SCHOLAR
ASSOCIATION

There are many offices and
departments on campus dedicated to
helping you succeed in your education
at University of New Haven and the best
part is their services are FREE!

INDIAN DANCE NIGHT
Hosted by Indian Student Council 
Sunday, September 29th 
6:00-9:00 PM
Beckerman Recreation Center 

DRIVING IN THE U.S.
INFO SESSION
Friday, September 27th 
2:00-3:00 PM 
Moulton Lounge- Bartels 

The Center for Learning Resources
(CLR), located in the lower level of the
Marvin K. Peterson Library, provides
tutoring to undergraduate and
graduate students in many disciplines.
They offer a variety of workshops
throughout the semester on topics such
as math, science, academic integrity,
engineering, and research projects
assistance. The CLR also has a Peer
Tutoring Program of 15 tutors based in
satellite locations around campus to
offer help with major-specific classes
for undergraduate and select graduate
programs.
You can make an appointment, view
CLR hours, and upcoming workshops
on the myCharger Academics page. 

"We are hosting an event on Saturday,
September 28th from 12:00-4:00 PM to
celebrate the Moon Festival and
Chinese New Year, and to welcome
new students. The event will take place
at the Lighthouse Pagoda Pavilion
 2 Lighthouse Rd, New Haven. You can
contact us at cssa@newhaven.edu for
transportation information."

THIS
WEEKEND! 
 
NEW HAVEN GRAND
PRIX AND APIZZA
FESTIVAL
Cycling race, pizza festival, and
beer garden at the New Haven
Green 
Friday, September 13th
12:00- 10:00PM
and Saturday, September 14th 



If you are a club leader, staff, or student who would like to include an
announcement in the ISO newsletter, please email us at iso@newhaven.edu 
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PHOTOS FROM THE NEW STUDENT RECEPTION

Share your pictures with us throughout the semester.  
Tag us on social media or send pictures to iso@newhaven.edu! 

The Latin American Student Association, the Myatt Center
for Diversity and Inclusion, and the Office of Residential Life
have partnered to host a full month of incredible events
and educational programs to celebrate Hispanic Heritage
Month! Please view the full schedule on Page 4 of this
newsletter and mark your calendars. 
 
For students from Spanish-speaking countries seeking to
connect with each other in a fun, casual setting, the
International Services Office will gather a group of students
to attend the "Taste of Latin America" event on Tuesday,
October 1st at 7:30 PM in the Moulton Lounge. All are
welcome to join us!
 
The "Taste of Latin America" event is hosted by the Latin
American Student Association and will feature delicious
foods that can be found throughout Latin America.
Conversations will be shared about the similarities and
differences between the various dishes. 
 
We encourage everyone to explore all of the events offered
during Hispanic Heritage Month, and if you're interested in
joining the gathering with ISO on October 1, please RSVP to
iso@newhaven.edu. 

"We are super excited to inform you that Indian Student
Council is ready for a comeback with it’s first event of
the Semester – Indian Dance Night. Come join us for an
evening filled with music, lots of dancing and some
great snacks! It is going to be held on the 29th
 of September, 2019, Sunday from 6pm- 9pm in the
Beckerman Recreation Center. Doors open at 5:30 p.m.
We all are ready and excited to see your amazing dance
moves! � Looking forward to see you all there and let's
have a great time! 😊 RSVP to iso@newhaven.edu." 




